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Dear Parents/Families of Students with Disabilities,

The U.S. Department of Education requires the Indiana Department of Education’s (IDOE’s)
Office of Special Education to monitor how effectively schools support parent involvement
through the special education process. As a parent/family member of a student who received
special education services during the 2024-2025 school year, participation in the survey is
important.

The survey asks you to rate your experience with school staff and the special education services
your child has received. All survey responses are confidential, and no individual information is
disclosed. If you have more than one child receiving special education services, you will be
asked to complete one survey per child after the annual case conference.

Please complete the survey as soon as possible.
There are two options for responding to the survey:

1. Online — Complete the web-based version of the survey at:
https://form.jotform.com/241335606273049.

If you do not have access to a computer or the internet, the school will help arrange access
for you to complete the survey at the school.

2. Paper/Phone-To request a paper version, complete the survey by phone, or request an
accommodation, contact the Office of Special Education at specialeducation@doe.in.gov or
317-232-0570.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Office of Special Education at
specialeducation@doe.in.gov or 317-232-0570.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the survey.
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